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I oppose HB 4130. I believe that this bill will pose significant challenges to the 

efficient functioning of medical practices and delivery of quality health services. While 

I understand the need for transparency and ethical practices within professional 

corporations, this bill’s provisions are overly restrictive and may inadvertently hinder 

operations some current medical practices. This bill will hurt Urgent Care Centers, 

Dermatologists, Radiologists, Chiropractors and independent primary physicians. 

Please vote "NO" on HB 4130. 


